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* (THE DEFENCE OF LITERATURE AND THE ARTS SOCIETY) ; PLEASE REPLY TO:-

-

23 Budgen Drive
Redhill Surrey
RHI 2QB
10th March 1996
To: The Girlie Show
Box 981
Lodon WII

Dear Mesdames,

We congratulate you on the contents of your excellent
show of 8th March, especially the part trying to dispel shame
about the vagina. The presenter referred to “the 'C' word”, but
did not specify it. Wwhy ?

In view of the other words for vagina enunciated by
interviewees during that part of the programme, this seems a
strange omission. It is an ancient word based on the Latin
“cunnus” and French "con.” Even my nine year old daughter
sometimes uses it, despite the fact that | have never said it
in front of her |

Yours for freedom of expression,

Cllr E Goodman
Chair of CAC.

Enquiries to the Secretary, 25 Middleton Close, Fareham,
Hants, Tel- 0329-284471




